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Revisions to IPC Guidance: Operating Room Theatres and OR Decision Pathway for 

Horizon Facilities in an Orange Phase Effective Sept. 27, 2022 
 
Effective Sept. 27, 2022, patients will no longer be required to self isolate prior to 
surgery.  
 
The ID/IPC COVID-19 Committee recommends that patients will be required to limit 
social contacts between their COVID-19 test date and surgery date.  
 
In situations where physical distancing is not possible, patients will be asked to wear a 
face mask.  
 
The revised IPC Guidance OR Theatres OR Decision Pathway Orange Phase - September 
27, 2022 has been posted to Skyline 
 
Please visit the  IPC Resources COVID-19 Skyline Page for COVID-19 information. 
  
 

 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/Documents/IPC%20Guidance%20OR%20Theatres%20OR%20Decision%20Pathway%20Orange%20Phase%20-%20September%2027%202022.pdf
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/Documents/IPC%20Guidance%20OR%20Theatres%20OR%20Decision%20Pathway%20Orange%20Phase%20-%20September%2027%202022.pdf
https://skyline.rha-rrs.ca/CorCov19/Pages/IPC-Resources.aspx

